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Parkers Chapel School

Board Meeting

Technology Building
July 15, 2016 @ Noon

Meeting was Called to Order and a quorum was established with Howard
Skinner, Jason Hardy, and John Morgan. Also present was Seth Williams.

No one signed up for Open Forum

The Board unanimously approved the Election Resolution calling for an election
on September 20, 2016 for one Board position and established the polling place
to be Parkers Chapel Gym.

A discussion concerning changes to the water connection for the new building
was led by Nabholz and CADM. Robert McKinnon from the Parkers Chapel Water
Association also spoke. The Board unanimously approved the recommended
change to an 8 inch line, rather than a 6 inch line, to be boared under the road
to tie into the current 12 inch line so that the current lines under the pavement
could be abandoned

After a report given by Nabholz on the construction options for the new tennis
court, the Board unanimously approved the construction of a post-stressed

tennis court.

The Board unanimously approved the building of a sidewalk along the new
Evans driveway for student use.

The Meeting was Adjourned at 12:56pm.

Wes Taylor 8/8/2016
School Board President Date
Jason Hardy 8/8/2016

School Board Secretary Date



